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Sent: 08 April 2015 15:01
To: Public Access DC Comments
Subject: Comments for Planning Application 15/00394/F

Planning Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is provided below.
Comments were submitted at 3:01 PM on 08 Apr 2015 from Mr OCC County Archaeological Services.
	Application Summary

	Address:
	Temporary Haul Road On Land Adjacent To Shipton Road Shipton On Cherwell 

	Proposal:
	Temporary haul road for 2 years 

	Case Officer:
	Shona King 

	Click for further information



	Customer Details

	Name:
	Mr OCC County Archaeological Services

	Email:
	

	Address:
	County Hall, New Road, Oxford OX1 1ND



	Comments Details

	Commenter Type:
	Oxfordshire County Council

	Stance:
	Customer made comments neither objecting to or supporting the Planning Application

	Reasons for comment:
	

	Comments:
	The proposals outlined would not appear to have an invasive impact upon any known archaeological sites or features. As such there are no archaeological constraints to this scheme.




